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What's Happening on the Hill

School Committee Meetings
Tuesday, February 9th

Sherborn School Committee meeting
@5:30
Join Zoom Meeting
Meeting ID: 868 6635 8110
Passcode: 478859

Joint School Committee Meeting @ 6:30
Dr. Keough will speak on our progress to date,
vaccinations, pool testing, and the proposed next
stages for increased in-person instruction
Join Zoom Meeting  
Meeting ID: 898 3413 7208
Passcode: 845638

February Vacation
February 15-19

DO YOU WANNA BUILD A SNOWMAN?

What a Great Day for Snowman Contest! � ️❄️
Half-day, snow day - time to get out and play! The Pine Hill CSA is running a
snow contest from now until the end of February.

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86866358110?pwd=SjVVeGIzSkRPb25lczFHZSttSGhEQT09
https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F89834137208%3Fpwd%3DaitPWXp4ajJZK0dMbVR6WnoyY25pZz09&sa=D&ust=1612964867168000&usg=AOvVaw2lNc_o7sk3WVo7F7PpMZ1e


Submit in one of 5 categories: BIGGEST, smallest, MoSt CrEaTiVe, Most Sporty
� ️�� ​♂️�, and Funniest �

Here’s what to do:
1. Build your creation
2. Snap a pic
3. E-mail your submission to events@pinehillschoolcsa.org

We will be posting pics to our website and social media as they come in. (If you

don’t want your child featured, only snap the creation.) Keep your eyes peeled

for some gems and enjoy the SNOW!

WE REACHED OUR GOAL!!!

Thank you so much to
everyone who
contributed to our
winter fundraiser we
reached our goal of $21,000!

The kids have also earned an all-
school movie, so stay tuned for the
details!!

Pine Hill Book Fair

"The more that you read, the more
things you will know. The more that you
learn, the more places you'll go.” - Dr.

Seuss

​Each year, National Read Across America Day
is celebrated on March 2nd, the birthday of Dr.
Seuss. This day was created to get kids excited

mailto:events@pinehillschoolcsa.org


about reading. What better way to celebrate than with Pine Hill's annual
Book Fair. Get ready for a week filled with bookish fun - contests,
prizes, recommendations and more!

By participating in the book fair you will be supporting the Pine Hill CSA
(20% of all book, games and puzzle purchases will come directly to us),
fostering a love of reading in your house, helping your teacher build a
diverse classroom library and supporting a local independent
bookshop. Everybody wins!

Raffle Baskets

This year's raffle basket drawing will
be held Thursday, April 15th (right
before April Vacation).

Stay tuned for more details!

DSMS Musical

Get your tickets for Dover Sherborn Middle School DRIVE-IN performance and
World Premiere of Zoomsical - an original play following the lives of DSMS

students navigating the online experience we are all sharing.

DRIVE IN SHOWS
Fri 2/26 at 7:30

and
Sat 2/27 at 5:30 & 7:30

Or rent video 2/28-3/2 & 3/5-3/8 and watch at home!



BUY TICKETS

WATCH THE MOVIE
TRAILER

Spring Sports

Boys Lacrosse

Registration for boys lacrosse for boys K-8 is now
open. Registration for 3rd-8th grade closes 2/19/21.

For more information on Boys Lacrosse, visit the
Dover Sherborn Youth Lacrosse-Boys website  

Boys Lacrosse Registration Link

Youth Baseball

Registration for spring youth baseball for grades 1-9 is open now
until March 14th.

For more information on youth baseball, visit the Dover Sherborn
Youth Baseball website

Youth Baseball Registration Link

Youth Softball Clinics

Sherborn Recreation is running softball
clinics for grades 1-3 on Sundays from
February 28th-March 28th at Sluggers in
Medfield.

Registration Link for Softball Clinics

Youth Soccer

https://www.showtix4u.com/events/dsms
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RZeO2HzWQHgoBtGFiZvbhYKIJ4C_ucAM/view?usp=sharing
http://www.dsyl.org/
http://www.dsyl.org/Registration/Default.asp?org=DSYL.org
https://www.leagueathletics.com/Page.asp?n=31590&org=dsybs.org
https://www.leagueathletics.com/Registration/Default.asp?n=29825&org=dsybs.org
https://www.sherbornrec.com/info/activities/program_details.aspx?ProgramID=29955


Registration for spring youth soccer for grades K--2 is open now until
mid March. Registration for 3-8 (travel soccer) is now closed.

For more information on youth baseball, visit the Dover Sherborn
Soccer Club website

Youth Soccer Registration Link

Still got more questions about the school year and updates?
DS has created an website dedicated to details and updates on the town's
online learning - #WeareDS Online is a good resource for lingering queries.

FOLLOW US

 ​

https://dssoccer.net/
https://secure.adminsports.net/doversherbornmasoccer
https://sites.google.com/view/ds-remote-learning/home?authuser=0
https://www.facebook.com/Pine-Hill-School-CSAPTO-265851783481139/?fref=nf

